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AMDA has been supporting to the high 

school students living in Tohoku region, 

where the number of lives has been 

impacted by the Great East Japan 

Earthquake and Tsunami on 11 March 

2011. AMDA International Scholarship 

Program has started in March 2011 and 

274 students of 8 schools have received 

the scholarship in the past 3 years. Each 

student receives 15,000yen (about 

147USD) per month until she/he 

graduates high school. 

 

Breakdown of Scholarship Recipients: 

 

 Year  Number of students 

2011 86 

2012 101 

2013 66 

2014 28 

7 students are newly 

added. 

Total 281 

 

We are happy to announce that 7 students newly joined our scholarship program as 

recipients during this reporting period (July-September 2014). 5 students are in the 3
rd

 

grade and 2 are in the 2
nd

 grade of a high school in Otsuchi town, Miyagi prefecture. 

Thanks to the warm support from our donors, we are able to continue to support high 

school students in Tohoku Region. 

Charity Concert to support Tohoku 

 (Okayama, March 2014) 


